
DEPARTMENT  OF EDUCATION 
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

 

NOTICE 
Date : 12.12.2022 

In continuation of the previous notice dated 06-12-22, this is to inform all the candidates who 
have recently qualified NET/JRF examination that they must submit the relevant documents 
which authenticate their passing of the recent NET Exam.  

Any or more

1. UGC NET certificate or 

 of the following documents must be submitted to Ms. Geeta Rawat, Room 
Number-7, Department of Education, University of Delhi within this week. 

2. A copy of UGC result announcement (Online/ Print declaration) or 
3. A copy of candidate’s  Admit card and/or  score card  

Also, please note that the interviews will be held in Physical Mode in the Department of 
Education (please refer to our notice dated 9th December 2022 in this regard). Hence, 
candidates must make necessary arrangements to attend the interviews scheduled on 21st and 
22nd December 2022 in person. 

 

Ph. D. Admission Committee 2022 

 

 


